
Policy B501 - Photographing of Patients and County Facilities has been removed from the 

Administrative catalogue. Please refer to DHS Policy 304 which can be located on the DHS 
Intranet site. A link is available on the Rancho homepage under documents/Policy & 

Procedure/Search DHS Policies. 
 
Thank You. 


